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Unless Oregon also makes election day a paid day off for people, this just a way to 

suppress voters. Not everyone can afford to take time off to go vote and not everyone 

can get to the polls on a certain day. I also know that opening up enough, and 

staffing, polling locations is going to cost more taxpayer money that people can't 

afford and will not want to pay. I don't believe that SB-210 is in the best interest of all 

Oregonians and will not make a positive impact on elections going forward. 


